rmuid Collins

From: Diarmuid Collins

Sent: 06 June 2014 11:05

To: alan.chowney@detini.gov.uk
Subject: Projects of Common Interest

Hello Mr Chowney,

As you aware the North-South Electricity Interconnector is on the Union List of

Projects of Common Interest.

This is to inform you that Eirgrid (project promoter) has notified the project to An Bord Pleanala
as competent authority on 3™ June under Article 10 of Regulation 347/2013 for the purpose

of establishing the start of the permit granting process.



